Alumni Jenesica Drinkwater has accepted the Assistant Coach position
with the China Vanke Rays Women’s Hockey Team. This is one of two
teams that have been added to the Canadian Women’s Hockey League
(CWHL). The team will be home based in Shenzhen China and will
travel to North America in order to compete with Calgary, Toronto,
Montreal, Boston and Markham. The program in China has been
established in order to continue developing girl’s/women’s hockey with
a goal to compete in the 2022 Olympics being hosted in Beijing.



